
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 24, 2017 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, William “Chip” Ball, Sandy Sonnichsen, Peter Williams, 

Ronald Kempton, Gordon Bartlett, Dan Peterson Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:40 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Selectmen signed a (Sandy Sonnichsen) letter  for support for  the grange grant 

to fix the grange roof  

• Chief Peterson stated the all the volunteer fire fighters in Unity have resigned.  The 

Goshen Fired Department may need to go to fires in Unity until the Selectmen fill the 

positions. 

• The Selectmen updated the transfer station employees on:  

1. Option for covering the dumpster. 

2. Purchasing the new canister that was appropriated at town meeting. 

3. Discussing having stickers on vehicles to determine who is a town resident. 

4. Posting a calendar for days the transfer station will be closed. 

• The Selectmen voted to give a free dump tickets for 2017. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 


